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Hon. C. Mike Doryen

Managing Director

Forestry Development Authority
Monrovia, Liberia

January 25, 2021

Dear Hon Doryen,

Euro Liberia Logging Company TIN: 500009992
Follow up on a communication submitted to request for authorization of the crediting
and deduction of investments against outstanding bid premiums.

We, on behalf of our client, Euro Liberia Logging Company, write the Forestry Development
Authority to follow up on a written communication that was sent to the FDA seeking
authorization for the crediting and deduction of investments our client made in the wood
processing sector against the outstanding bid premium payable in accordance with Section 2
of the Forestry Industrial Development and Employment Law.

The letter was received by your office on December 4, 2020 and since then, we have not
gotten any response from the FDA. We have made series of follow up and at this point, we
are being told that the documents are currently with the legal adviser where is has been for a
while.

For your reference, attached to this letter is the communication as stated above.
We will appreciate if this request is treated with urgency.

Please accept the letter by acknowledging receipt thereof on a copy provided.

In case of any clarification, please do not hesitate to contact Amos Adjei via email at:
amos.adjei@pwc.com or the undersigned via email at: mensah.awuah.david@pwc.com.

Yours faithfully,
For: PricewaterhouseCoopers Advisory Liberia LLC

e

David Awuah Mensah
Associate Director

PricewaterhouseCoopers Advisory Liberia LLC
9th Street, Payne Avenue, Sinkor, Monrovia, Liberia

T: +231 (0) 888 999 555, (0)770 999 555



